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Dear Friends!


We find ourselves in the middle of another great missions conference schedule. Lots of driving 
but more important lots of opportunity to share the need for the Gospel in Europe. 


Some final plans are in place for 2025, as mentioned before we will be going to Macedonia in 
May and begin the paperwork process. As an American we are able to be in country for 90 
days, after this we are required to leave for 90 days before reentry. While there we will secure a 
location to begin holding Bible studies and work towards the first church plant in the capital, 
Skopje. While I was there this past May I looked at several possible locations and look forward 
to securing the lease soon. This location will also be the address to build upon in securing the 
long term access to the country. Unlike some countries we can not simply walk in and set up 
shop there’s is a long and detailed, expensive path we must take.  So, our 2025 will look like 90 
days in Europe (May 15, through Aug 11th) then back in November. As always we will follow 
the Lords leading but this gives us all an idea of timing and prayer. The paper work according 
to my lawyer takes 5 to 6 months to complete. There will be about 10k of costs involved in this 
process. Previously I let you know that I will need about $40k for the whole move. This hasn’t 
changed and I am pleased to report that $4k has been provided already. 


We are hosting another missions trip in May and will be printing 2000 coloring books and 2000 
Redeemed books. I am working to find a printer in Macedonia to help lower the costs of these. 
They both are important because they are gospel seeds that can be planted quickly. If you 
would like to help with these costs, please let me know. We still have room for others to join us 
on the trip as well. Senja and I are very thankful for all of our supporters and prayer warriors. 
We are excited to serve the Lord in reaching Europe with 
the gospel. Please pray for more workers to reach the 
harvest! 


Jason


